
 

 

Issue Number 12 

21st October 2022 

DIARY  DATES 
OCTOBER 
Monday 31st 
Governing Council Mtg 
 

Mon 31st—Thurs 3/11 
BOOK FAIR 
 

NOVEMBER 
Thursday 3rd 
 1st Transition Visit-  
   New Receptions 
 SCHOOL PHOTOS 

Mon 7th—Wed 9th 
Year 4 Camp 
 

Thursday 10th 
2nd Transition Visit—New 
Receptions 
 

Friday 11th 
REMEMBRANCE DAY  
 

Thursday 17th 
3rd Transition Visit - 
New Receptions 
 

Friday 18th 
Assembly 9am 
 

Mon 21st—Wed 23rd 
SCHOOL DENTIST VISIT 

Dear  Families, 

Welcome to term 4 and to our new families. We also welcome Deb Parsons (teacher) 

to our staff. Deb will have numerous roles across the school supporting students with 

their learning including supporting our transition to school program for our 2024 

reception students. Deb will be working Wednesday—Friday. We also welcome a 

new SSO, Jas who has replaced Tanya who has won a SSO position at another 

school. 
 

Staffing for 2023 is well underway and we have been lucky enough to have Emily  

White and Sinéad Tillman appointed to our staff permanently. As we begin to 

prepare for classes we offer parents the opportunity to send me an email 

(melissa.evans753@schools.sa.edu.au) with any requests you have based on the 

needs of your child. We cannot guarantee that your request will be met as there are 

a number of considerations that we take into account, however, we will be in 

contact with you if this is the case. Each student is asked for the names of 5 students 

in their year level who they are able to work well with. This information, parent request 

information and teacher’s knowledge of the students are all included to determine 

their class placement for next year. We try to guarantee that at least one person 

from the child’s list is in their class. The class placement exercise takes considerable 

time with staff all involved to ensure the mix of our students will set our classes up for 

success. 
 

Over the past 3 weeks we have had carpets replaced in our library and the year 3 

and 4 classes. Your generous donations to the building fund helps us to be able to go 

ahead with these projects.  
 

HELP is needed on Monday to return our library to working order. If you have a few 

hours spare Monday morning after drop off please call into the front office and we 

will set you off to work!  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This term students are required to wear hats whenever they are outside as the UV 

reading is consistently higher than 3. Please ensure your child has a labelled hat so 

they can participate in outdoor learning activities and play. 
 

Our Governing Council will meet at 7pm on Monday 31st October to finalise our 

school fees. All parents are invited to attend the start of this meeting to give any 

feedback about our school fees which are proposed for $470 (a further breakdown is 

included in this newsletter). If you are unable to attend in person you can do virtually 

by webex https://schoolssaeduau.webex.com/meet/staffroom.site0131960  or email any 

feedback to melissa.evans753@schools.sa.edu.au and this information will be 

presented to our Governing Council members. Please note  over the past 3 years the 

school fees have remained at $450, however, due to rising costs we have proposed 

the increase in fees. 
 

Fourth term is always a busy term and this term is no exception. We look forward to 

our upcoming events. Please keep up to date with what is happening through 

Seesaw messages and the Skoolbag app.  

Kind Regards, 

Melissa 

 

You can contact us: 
Telephone:  8362 4666 
Email:dl.0131.info@schools.sa.edu.au 
Web:  www.norwoodps.sa.edu.au 

Proud Sponsor of  
Mulberry Hall 

 
 
 

FRIDAY 4th 
STUDENT FREE DAY 

onenote:https://schoolssaedu.sharepoint.com/sites/NorwoodPS/Shared%20Documents/NorwoodPS%20Staff%20Notices/NorwoodPS%20Staff%20Notices/Staff%20Notices%202022.one#Term%204%20Week%201&section-id={CC266A48-2B24-4FB1-93C8-58E6C9660723}&page-id={832A218A-73F5-4B8B


 

 



 

 

 

NORWOOD PRIMARY SCHOOL FEES 2023 
 

**EXAMPLE ONLY*  
 

(Final invoices will be distributed to NPS families at the start of Term 1, 2023) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
If you have any questions, please email Melissa Evans at Melissa.Evans753@schools.sa.edu.au 

or come along to the next Governing Council meeting to be held on Monday 31st October. 

   



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

A reminder that the ‘My School Dentist’ program delivered by the Australian Dental 

Foundation  will be visiting Norwood PS in Week 6.  
 

Envelopes with consent forms were sent home with students last term.  

 

If your child will be participating and you have not yet returned the forms, could they 

please be returned either to your child’s teacher or the front office as soon as possible.  

 

If required, spare copies are available at the front office. 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 

Disclaimer 
Please be aware that the school does not endorse the external activities and organisations advertised in our 

newsletters—information is shared in good faith.  
Parents should exercise due diligence when determining their child’s involvement. 


